Dr. William A. Sodeman Commission on Foreign Medical Graduates 116 South Seventh Street Suite 620 Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19106

Dear Bill:

I am anxious to see Harry Ungerleider given some professional and social recognition for the part his work, his ideas and teachings have played over the years in clinical cardiology and research.

I would be grateful for your considering the appropriateness of this idea and for your advice on whether a mechanism might be sought either within the College of Cardiology, or in collaboration with it.

I have thought of several possibilities: a purely social affair among the insurance people, a scientific lectureship sponsored by his former insurance companies, a national conference, in his honor, in which the best of insurance researches and data might be laid beore a broad medical audience, etc.

Have you any ideas or feelings on the matter. The plan should remain confidential.

Things go well on Sabbatical here.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

c.c. Wm. Nelligan

Dictated from Geneva

HB/rs